
SVJFAC 

General Meeting 

October 15, 2008 

 
President Sherry Leon called the meeting of October 15, 2008 to order at 8:29 pm.   
 

Secretary’s Report- Jody Kopriva 

o Larry Komoroski made a motion to approve the minutes from the September 17, 2008 

general meeting. Tim Holt seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. The minutes are 
approved and will be filed. 

Treasures Report- Sherry Leon for Nino Marchionda 

� Opening Balance$118,330.91 
� Review of deposits, investments and expenses  
� Ending Balance- $106,879.76 

Jim Sorace made a motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report that was seconded by Larry 
Komoroski.   The motion passed and the report will be filed 
Finance Report- Al Sanderbeck 

� No report 
Vice Presidents Report- Kyle Snyder 

� No report 
Presidents Report- Sherry Leon 

� Elections:  Christine Brady is in charge of the election committee.  Election process 
and eligibility requirements for voting reviewed in detail 

� Discussed terms of new sponsorship agreement with the Butler County Tourism and 
Convention Bureau.  SVJFAC is due to receive $10,000/year for three years. 

� Coaching Surveys-Football and Cheer- team moms to organize and distribute 
information 

Communications Report- Kelley Morrone 

� E mail updates being sent. 
� Please check the website for updates. Meeting minutes and election information can 

also be found on the website 

� Thanks to the Team Moms for doing a great job this season. Special thanks to Sue 
Gondringer and Dianne Kristobak for their help with the Team Moms this season 

� 2008 SVJFAC Yearbook- will be completed after the playoffs. Please support the 
businesses advertising in our yearbook. 

Facilities Report- Virg Palumbo 

� Graham Park Update-Bob Wise 

o Detailed review of Graham Park expenses and SVJFAC financial 
responsibilities 

o Reviewed lay out of Graham Park 

o Met with SV LAX to discuss future plans.  Terms of agreement reviewed. 
More information to follow  

� Construction to start on bleachers/scoreboards in 12/2008 
� Paint Crew- Thanks to all volunteers 
� All pads/equipment to be returned to the field house after practice on 10/16/08 

 



Cheer Report- Laura Wise 

� Met with Cheer coaches-discussed surveys-teen helper surveys 
� Thanks to Print-O-Stat for donating the paper for Cheer banners this season 
� November 3, 2008: Cheer uniform return 
� Trophies for 6/7 cheer-only need to order 4-had many left over from Cheer Fest 
� Reviewed competition results for the season—GREAT JOB! 
Auxiliary Report- Christine Brady 

� Reviewed plans to recognize players and cheerleaders that participated in SVJFAC from age 
6/7 to 12/13  

� Review of election/nominations process 
Concessions Report- Kim Byrne 

� Last apparel order has been delivered 
� Saturday, 10/18 will be the last day that the concession stand will be open 
� Thanks to Kris Poloyac for helping with apparel this season 
� Thanks to Sue Krol, Dorothy Wagner and Janet Campisino for helping with the 

concession stand this season. 
� Thanks to all Cheer Fest Volunteers! 

Football Report – Bob Wise for Chris Marucci 

� Check G-19 Website for playoff brackets/schedules 
� Super bowl is scheduled for 11/1/08 at South Fayette 
� 10/23-equipment hand in from 6:00-8:30 pm 
� Coaching surveys-please be constructive 
� 50/50 Raffle raised $1000 for Nate Butchle  

New Business:  
� None 
Old Business:  
� None 
Good and Welfare- 

o Penn State Thon- raised $50 for pediatric cancer at our concession stand 
 
There was a motion to adjourn the meeting made by Tim Holt and seconded by Larry 
Komoroski. The motion passed and the meeting was adjourned at 9:14pm. 
 
 
 


